Social Toolkit: House-Passed Federal Spending Bill Blocks Expansion of Offshore Drilling – Thank Yous 
Today, the U.S. House of Representatives voted to approve the fiscal year 2022 Interior, Environment, and Related Agencies funding bill. The bill includes language restricting the Bureau of Ocean Energy Management (BOEM) from spending any resources that would enable the expansion of offshore drilling and related activities to any unleased areas of the Atlantic, Pacific, or Arctic Oceans as well as the Eastern Gulf of Mexico for fiscal year 2022. Please amplify this victory by posting on social media and help thank members of Congress for securing inclusion of this language. 
Oceana press release: https://usa.oceana.org/press-releases/house-passed-federal-spending-bill-blocks-expansion-offshore-drilling

Twitter Handles of Champions – Thank You Targets
· Rosa DeLauro (CT-03) @rosadelauro
· Chellie Pingree (ME-01) @chelliepingree
· Salud Carbajal (CA-24) @RepCarbajal
· Jared Huffman (CA-2)	@RepHuffman
· Frank Pallone (NJ-6)	@FrankPallone
· Debbie Wasserman-Schultz (FL-23) 	@RepDWStweets

Sample Tweet – All Champions
Thank you @rosadelauro @chelliepingree @RepCarbajal @FrankPallone @RepDWStweets @RepHuffman for supporting offshore oil drilling protections in the Interior funding bill! With your leadership we can #ProtectOurCoast and tackle the climate crisis!
· Click to Tweet

Sample Tweets – Individual Member
Manually add Twitter handle of individual House champion
THANK YOU @_____ for standing with coastal communities to #ProtectOurCoast. The time is now to address the climate crisis and stop the dangerous expansion of offshore oil drilling! pic.twitter.com/BEjPkPIZMG&mdash
THANK YOU @_____ for fighting to #ProtectOurCoast from future oil spills. We must stop dirty & dangerous offshore drilling from wreaking further havoc on our communities, coasts & climate. pic.twitter.com/BEjPkPIZMG&mdash
Coastal economies rely on thriving marine life, beaches, and oceans - we can’t afford more dirty drilling. Thank you @_____ for fighting to #ProtectOurCoast in this year’s Interior funding bill. pic.twitter.com/BEjPkPIZMG&mdash

Sample Facebook
BREAKING: Today, the U.S. House of Representatives passed legislation that, if enacted, would block the expansion of offshore oil drilling activities in the Atlantic, Pacific, and Arctic Ocean as well as the Eastern Gulf of Mexico for fiscal year 2022. This legislation is an important step toward addressing the climate crisis and protecting those who rely on a clean and healthy ocean. #ProtectOurCoast 
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